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June 12, 2022 

 
Good Mornming 

everyone!  I 

have been 

pumped this 

week, 

anticipating 

today.  It has been a good week of contacting you 

and praying for you!.  I pray for you by name each 

week. What a joy then to see the subjects of my 

prayers each Sunday!  God is so good to allow us to 

intersect all our faith journeys in this summer of 

2022! 

I join the songwriter as she wrote, “When we walk 

with the Lord, in the Light of His Word, what a 

Glory He sheds on our way!  I am excited to preach 

this parmount series in June concerning the Eternal 

Purposes of our church and every believer! 

We want to welcome our guests this morning!  It is 

so exciting to see you with us today!  If possible, I 

would like to connect with you before you leave… 

 

Love, 

Pastor John & Debbie 

 

 

 
 

Your fellowship today is important to us.  

Please fill out the attendance pads at the 

end of each pew. 

 

 

 

 
In His Service 

June 19, 2022 
SOUND SYSTEM 10:30 AM-Chuck Richardson  

DEACON–Ken McVey 

Small Talk-Stephanie Wesseler 

(The previous week’s attendance and financial status) 

ATTENDANCE   

      SS-50   Worship- 69 

FINANCIAL NOTES         
             Monthly Need $11,070.16 

 
                     Worship Service       Sunday School 

June 5               $3,929.95                     $51.00 

                     
Operating Fund 

$3,980.95 

SPECIAL OFFERINGS 

Bereavement Fund-$29.00, Deacon’s Fund-$50.00,  

Ice--$3.00, Zumba-$400.00,  

One Geat Hour of Sharing-$195.00,  

Yard Sale Booths-$50.00  
Total Receipts (June.)   $4,707.95 

Weekly Need                 $2,700.18 

 

  

 

 

Wednesday Night Bible Study at 7:00 PM. 

We are studying the book of Phillippians 

and how to have Joy.  This is for men and 

women of all ages.  Come, join us as we 

spend time in prayer, studying the Word and 

fellowship.        

If you have any questions, contact Jennifer 

Drapalik at 765-346-1231. 

mailto:fbcmart@sbcglobal.net


 

 

     DID YOU KNOW 
 
The Chapel Choir from Broadway Baptist Church,  

Ft. Worth, TX (a 35 member teen choir/handbell  

choir) will be with us the weekend of July 1-3 as  

part of their summer tour?  They will be giving us  

an evening concert on Friday July 1st, will be doing 

mission projects for us on Saturday the 2nd, and will  

be leading in our Sunday Worship service on  

July 3 rd.   Pastor John’s daughter Emily is the  

director of this choir.  Emily, her husband Clayton  

and Pastor John’s granddaughter Abbey will be  

with them as they minister with us, along with  

other adult sponsors. 

They will be sleeping in the Family Life Center Friday 

and Saturday night as they will be bringing sleeping 

bags and air mattresses.  Our own YMCA and Bell 

Academy have graciously offered to provide shower 

facilities during their stay.  We will provide a lunch  

for them on Saturday.  Mark your calendars!  It will  

be a great weekend for the Glory of God! 

 

 

 

FATHER’S DAY 

      This year on Father’s Day, it was suggested 

      that each of us bring a picture of our Father  

and display them on the table in the Narthex  

      to honor them.  So be looking for a picture  

to bring. 

 

 
 
 
 

DO YOU ORDER ITEMS FROM AMAZON? 
 

Recently it was brought to our attention that a 
percentage of your Amazon orders can come back 
to the church.  Here is how you can use your 
Amazon Account to give back to the church: 
First:  Go to Smile.Amazon.Com. 
Second:  Log in with your regular Amazon Account 
Login. 
Third:  In the name of Charity type in, First Baptist 
Church of Martinsville.    
Fourth:  When it comes up, choose it as our 
charity. 
 
That is all there is to it. 
 
Reminder, you need to make your purchases in 
Smile.Amazon.com to receive the donation.  Your 
regular Amazon Account will not give the 
donation to First Baptist Church.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE POWER THAT DEEPENS OUR 

LIVES 

  “There is so little rest!  There is such an 

unreasoning passion for activity!  And so we skim 

the surface of all things.” 

   “We know no more of the real depth of our own 

lives than a child who crosses a frozen lake and 

knows how deep the lake is.  He does not even 

know that it has depth.  But before our life can 

get depth into it, it must let God into it.  God is 

the only power that deepens our lives.” 

   “A life with no intention of God in it must be 

shallow.  And there is no life so hard and crusted 

that God cannot enter into it, break its crust, and 

deepen it to untold richness.” 

 

Phillips Brooks 

 

 

 
 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS:   
Church Family:    

Family of Ben Brenan (Marla Brenan’s son and 

Doris Smith’s grandson), Pam Russell,  

Judy Thompson, Jim Abshire, Bertha Marie Heiny, 

Kathy Morris, Evelyn Denney, Mary Jennison,  

Brian Etchison, Susan Polk, Dee Dee Kaufman, 

Donna Abshire, Betty Williamson, Mike Adams, 

Tom Holman, Larry & Peggy Martin,  Bob & 

Catherine Etter & Bob & Dianna Jennings.  

Community: Pray for America,  

our community, the leaders, our school boards. 

For children and teachers in school summer 

vacation and those in need in our community.  

Military Personnel:  Skyler Rynard,  

Dan Koong, Michael Pitz, Clint Plake,  

Daniel Hill and all military personnel serving at 

home and abroad.  

Country   Families affected by the school shooting 

in Texas, People affected by the COVID-19, 

Situations in the country and abroad, the President, 

cabinet, political leaders, military personnel,  

our nation, police, the US economy, firemen and 

medical personnel. 

World:  Peace, Middle Eastern conflict, global 

financial situation, and those serving on the mission 

field. 
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